Dock, Joel

From:

christopher boone <chris@boone.ws>

Sent:

Friday, October 26, 2018 4:45 PM

To:

Dock, Joel

Cc: Subject: Stuckel, Glen; Hewitt Tommy

18ZONE1058 and 1061

Dear Mr. Dock and Mr. Stuckel,

As a resident of Anchorage I have noticed continuous development in our East-end area without the necessary improvements to the roadways. Traffic has become a nightmare in our surrounding area. North English Station Road between Shelbyville Road and the Gene Snyder is so overloaded it can't handle the traffic. As a result, countless drivers are opting to drive through all Anchorage Streets looking to avoid the congestion. My residential street (Log Cabin Lane) has continuous cut-through traffic day and night putting our kids at great risk and ruining the tranquility of our neighborhood.

Will there be any requirement for developers to provide enhanced roadways? If not, please register my vote against approval for these projects.

Sincerely, Chris Boone 12001 Log Cabin Lane Anchorage, KY 40223 502.314.1046